
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Second letter to Mr. Nemoto 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This text has been slightly reworded from the original Japanese text in order to 

translate it into English. The original intent has not been changed. The translation 

was done using the translation sites DeepL and Google Translate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

February 12, 2025 

 

 

Mr. Yukinori Nemoto, Member of the House of Representatives 

 

I wrote a letter to Mr. Nemoto at the end of last year. I sent an email to the dentists of 

the International Academy of Gnathology American Section and the USC School of 

Dentistry at the beginning of the year in January. Did they like the article posted on 

my web site? I did not receive any response from them, but I did send out a letter like a 

survey to those whose names I had included in that article. I then asked them to send 

their responses to Dr. Nemoto. Will this project really come to fruition? I do not know, 

but if it is going to happen, I would appreciate your consideration. 

 

 

Toshiji Shimizu 


